
 

3000 Xenium Lane North, Plymouth, MN  55441-1299   Phone: 763.559.9000 

 

memo 
Date:  December 10, 2010 
 
To:  Minnesota Federation of Field Trial Clubs 
 
From:  Steve Fatsis, Guest Services Manager 
 
Subject: Field Trial Schedule at Crow-Hassan Park Reserve 
 
 
 
This is a reminder to clubs that have not yet contacted us about scheduling field trial events at 
the River Bend site in Crow-Hassan Park Reserve.  To assure your group reservation date, we 
recommend that you call the Reservations office soon to reserve your site. 
 
To make your reservation by phone call the Reservations office at 763/559-6720.  If you would 
like to e-mail the Reservations office a list of dates for your trials, please e-mail your list to 
swilde@threriversparkdistrict.org  .  Please remember that each club needs to make a reservation 
for their specific events. 
 
Payment for the permit can be made by credit card; however invoicing is an option with payment 
due within five business days of the date the reservation is made.  Use permits will not be issued 
until payment is received. 
 
Each field trial group is allowed to use ONE car or pickup truck on the interior park road to 
transport water, dogs, and birds. The permitted portions of the road are marked on the site map.  
The following conditions apply: 
 

 ONE vehicle at a time – no exceptions 
 Vehicles are allowed on designated portions of road – off road driving is prohibited 
 A violation of these terms can result in revocation of permit and/or denial of permits for 

future events 
 
To reserve your site, call the Reservations office weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., and 
Saturday’s from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  Staff will be happy to answer any questions you might 
have. 
 
Further information regarding field trials at in the Park District will be emailed to you no later 
than January 1, 2011. 
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